
. 
OFFICE OF THE GQVERNOR 

October 28, 1999 

The HonorabieWilliam M. Daley 
Se::re"ry· U.S:"Oepsrtment of Co.wnerce 
14" Street and Constitution Ave .• NW 
Washington, D.C. 20230 

Dear SecretaryDaley: 

I am formally requesting 1hat you dedare e federal cfisaster in the West Coast groundfish 
fishery in order to provide financial relief to the frshing enc fish processing famUiesthat will be 
decimated by the impending fishery_managemen! measures to proted West Coast 
oroundfish stocks. - . 
Tnousancs offishermen and a Uke number of fish plan1 workers in·Cafifomia will be affect~d 
by the impending reQUlations. Recreational f:shermen and the businesses tnat cater t.o them 
ere ~lso expected to suffer sipnfficant impacts. The economicconsequern::es to coesial · 
communities v.-rlJbe in 1he mlllions of dollar$ annuany.and can be e,cpectedto continue for 
years to come es the proundfashstocks begin 10 rebuild and 1he fishermen are precluded 
from harvesting them. An economic analysis of 1he actual impac:2S of the pro;:,osed 
regulations will follow from the Pacific Fishery Management Council (PFMC). 

Both the Magnuson-St~vens and lnterjurisdidional Fisheries acts·providefortederat-financial. 
relief to the affected individuals and communitiesin the event of a frshery disaster (see 
sections 3'12 and 308 of the respective acts). The continuing adwrse environment OC(:Upied 
by West Coastproundfish {and some salmon) st~ since the late "1970's clearly qualifies in 
this regard. and financial assistance .fromthe federal govemment to the affected fishermen, 
fish processJng families. ·and. associated Industries is justified pursuant to federal law. Data· 
are availa~e from 1he NMFS to support the view that the environment. not the fishennen: is 

· the primary cause of OL!fcurrentsituation. · 

A declarationof fishery cfisaster is the first step in the process of pn,vid.ingC,isasterrelief to 
our affected commtrities. I appreciate your attention to this matter. tr I can be of further · 
assistance, please contact Mr. Robert Hight Otredor of the CaHfomla Oepanment of Fish 
and Game at (916) 653•7667 or call Mr. Greg Garcia of myWashington D.C. office at (202) 
624•5270. 

Sinceiely.

±1::l 
STATE OF Cu.lFoJtNJA '! WASIDNGTO)I., D.C~ OFFICE OF THE GOYEltNOR • 134 BALL OF 'l."RE STATES 

444 NollTR CAMTOL STR£ET.1'.\\:-. '"'ASJDNCTONt D.C. 20001 • (202)624-5270 ...... 

http:l02)624-52.70
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